
From: Saunders, Cathy  
Sent: Sunday, July 28, 2019 7:44 PM 
To: Westlake-Power, Barb <bwestlake@london.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] London Hydro board position 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Sarah Shortreed   

Date: July 28, 2019 at 7:18:57 PM EDT 

To: csaunder@london.ca 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] London Hydro board position 

Cathy, 
I understand from Michael Van Holst that I should notify you of my decision to remove myself 
from the process in your current selection of a director for London Hydro.  

It was a real pleasure to be considered and it is with regret that my business situation has 
changed suddenly, making it difficult to fully participate in the manner the group deserves.  

All the best, 
Sarah 

Sarah J. Shortreed 
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